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Special Assistant to the Secretary of State
Washington

July 3, 1947

Dear Admiral Hillenkoetter:

The Department of State will be glad to comply with the

request contained in your memorandum of June 25, 1947 and will

advise the Central Intelligence Group of the availability for

interrogation of Foreign Service officers who are considered to

have foreign intelligence information of material value to the

intelligence agencies or to the Central Intelligence Group.

Sincerely yours,

(SGD) WILLIAM A. EDDY

Rear Admiral R. H. Killenkoetter
Director, Central Intelligence
2430 E S reet, N.W.
Washing6 n 25, D.C.
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25 June 1947

MEMORANDUM FOR MR. EDDY:

SUBJECT: Interrogation of Returiing Attaches

In addition to the State Department officials mentioned
in my memorandum of 6 May 1947, I would greatly appreciate it
if similar arrangements could be extended to include the other
categories of Foreign Service Officers who are considered to
have foreign intelligence information of material value to the
intelligence agencies or to CIG.

(SGD) R. H. HILLENKOETTER
Rear Admiral, USN
Director of Central Intelligence
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